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CHARLOTTESVILLE BROADCAST NG CORPORATION CHAR 

December 21, 1949 

Kermit Geary 
RFD -i''í``2 

Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your report of reception dated 

December 16th. 

We are always glad to hear from listeners in 

distant areas and we appreciate jrour comprehensive report on 

the quality of reception of W1NA. 

This will verify that report cbvering your 
receipt of WINA's signal at 6:00 AM on Friday, December 16th 

from that time through to 6:27 AM. 

Thanks again for your interest and I hope we 

may coñtinue to count on you as a listener whenever conditions 
permit. 

Cordially, 

THE VlII',?A. 

. Hargr-aves 
Operations Manager 


